
Diary Dates              

September 

24th Flu Immunisations 

October 

3rd Macmillan Coffee Morning 

24th Halloween Disco 

25th School Closes for half-term 

November 

4th School Opens for Term 2 

8th Mufti—Donate a bottle 

15th Children in Need 

29th Christmas Fayre 

 

 

School Applications 
The window for Primary and Secondary 
School Applications for 2025 opens on 
10th September 2024. Apply online at 
www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions 
 

Siblings 
If you have a younger child due to start 
school next year, could you please let Mrs 
Cullum or Mrs Webster know so we can 
update our records. 
Please note that you will still need to   
apply online for a school place in the  
usual way. 

 
 

 

 

Character Strengths 
This week’s character strength was 
Concentration please ask your child all 
about it. Next week’s strength is 
Politeness. 

BSA Message 
Thank you for all the pre-loved uniform 
donations that we have received. From 
this moment in time we will not be 
accepting any more donations into 
school  as we do not have any more 
storage available. 

We will send a message out when we are 
able to accept donations again. 
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Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 
We will be holding a coffee morning and 
mufti day on Thursday, 3rd October in 
support of Macmillan.  

We invite all to attend any time between 
8.50am and 11.00am. 

Any donations of 
cakes/cupcakes/biscuits would be 
gratefully received. (These can be 
brought into school from Wednesday). 

Please ensure all donations do not 
include nuts. If any item is home baked 
please can you ensure a list of all 
ingredients that are used is provided. 

Children are asked to bring in a 
suggested voluntary donation of £2.00 to 
enable them to purchase a cake, have a 
drink and take part in some games, 
including name the bear. 

Any remaining cakes will be sold after 
school in the front waiting area. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Open Viewings 
Please do tell friends and relatives who 
have children due to start school in    
September 2025 that we are now          
advertising our tours on our website or 
ask them to drop a line to the                                                        
admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk email 
address. 

 

Data Collection Sheets 
Please look out for the above letter being 
sent home today in a sealed envelope. 
We do require a quick turnaround for 
completed/signed forms. Your help in 
this matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


